
 

 

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Newsletter – 17th April 

‘The Lord is my helper, so I will have no fear.’ Hebrews 13 

  

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Children 

Well this week would have been the start of the summer term but it all feels a little different as 

you get ready for at least three more weeks at home! I really hope you had a wonderful Easter 

weekend and had one or two Easter eggs? 

Everyone seems to have re-started their ‘home learning’ and we have seen some amazing 

examples of the work you have been doing. Please don’t worry about sending something in 

every day but we have loved seeing the photos of the activities you have been doing outside, 

the things you have been making, as well as work from your books. We saw an amazing model 

of the Jabberwock from that famous poem – incredible! 

Despite the showers today we have been so lucky with the weather and it is set to continue on 

into next week. The rain was welcomed by the ducks who look very happy! Hopefully this means 

you can all find time to enjoy playing outside in the garden. If you are reading lots of books 

remember to keep a note of your favourites and for those of you that use AR Reader you can 

quiz on them when you return. 

 

We have had a very special request from Evie’s mum – Evie is in Year 6. She says… 

I am the Transport Manager for Bidfood at Lee Mill and we are all classed as Key workers. We 

are fortunate enough to have won the contract working for the Government delivering the 

vulnerable /shielding care packages for those that are not able /permitted to leave their homes 

during this distressing time. 

We are currently delivering up to 1700 care pack deliveries per day from this depot alone. We 

have been asked if we can get some local children, whilst off school, or those who have any 

spare time to draw something cheery, a picture or a poem to place in the boxes for us to 

deliver to the vulnerable people. 

Our drivers are constantly coming back with stories from elderly people eternally grateful for the 

food boxes but also for the few minutes company they have with the drivers. It’s a very lonely 

and scary time for these people and a letter, poem, picture would maybe cheer them up. 

If you have any time in school with any of the children or could perhaps put a request out on 

your newsletter We would be extremely grateful, I don’t mind my email below being put on the 

newsletter. 

I can collect the pictures from the school when I collect Evie or alternatively they can be 

emailed to me on tamsinlambert@bidfood.co.uk , we can print them and put them in the care 

packs before delivering. 

 

So… if you have some time to draw a lovely picture, write a happy poem or a letter please do.  

You can post it into school or send it to Mrs Lambert. Please just put your first name on it if you 

would like. 

Take care and remember you are in our thoughts and prayers all the time.  

Lots of love from Mrs Green 
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